
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS:  
 

SITE REVIEW  
OCTOBER 16, 2024 

FOR 
DEPRECIATION REPORT 

 
WILLS CREEK – 3122 160TH STREET AND  

3109 161ST STREET, SURREY 
 

Please be advised that Sense Engineering will be on site on  
October 16, 2024, between 10:00am and 2:00pm completing a review 
of the buildings. Do not be alarmed if you see people walking around 

taking photos. 
 

Residents may wish to close windows and blinds for privacy. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your Strata Manager. 


